
Dear Charity Trustees and Supporters,


I hope this message finds you well. I am excited to share with you the progress we have made in 
our efforts to enhance the safety and well-being of our local community. Over the past year, our 
dedicated team has been actively researching and exploring ways to improve emergency 
response in critical situations.


One area we have been focusing on is the implementation of bleed control kits within our 
community. These kits, designed to provide essential medical supplies in the event of a severe 
bleeding incident, have proven to be incredibly beneficial in saving lives. We firmly believe that by 
equipping individuals with the knowledge and tools necessary to respond effectively, we can 
make a significant impact on the well-being of our community.


In order to make this initiative a reality, we are actively seeking partnerships with local businesses. 
We envision a collaboration where companies purchase these bleed control kits and have their 
business details prominently displayed on the front. This not only provides them with a valuable 
opportunity for public recognition but also allows us to distribute these kits more widely 
throughout our community.


Additionally, we are planning to conduct informative talks within schools and local community 
groups. By educating our youth about the importance of immediate response in emergency 
situations, we hope to empower them with life-saving skills. These talks will include practical 
demonstrations on how to effectively use the bleed control kits, ensuring that the knowledge is 
accessible and applicable to all.


We believe that by working together with local businesses, schools, and community groups, we 
can create a safer environment for everyone. The impact of these efforts will extend far beyond 
the immediate benefits of the bleed control kits, as they will foster a culture of preparedness and 
resilience within our community.


We are excited about the potential impact of this project and would greatly appreciate your 
support in spreading the word and identifying potential partners. Together, we can make a 
difference and ensure the well-being of our community.


Thank you for your ongoing support and dedication to our cause. If you have any questions or 
suggestions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 


Warm regards,

The Be Lucky Anti Crime Foundation 






